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What has been worked on in the past month?  

Honestly, I haven't been working on too much for this past month, but there are a couple 
things that I want to share that I think are going alright. 

1) Assessment Feedback - Marketing. So this was done post the first marketing subject 
committee in which I had to fill in for, essentially this entails feedback on what assessments 
work and why and a group has been established. Since then, it was extremely quiet until 
last week where I finally got an update for it so hoping to continue working on that and 
hopefully see to it that it's working into next year. 

2) Creation of blackboard course sites. This is something I've been talking about for a while 
but David Anderson and I had a meeting about it where he demonstrated his course site, 
which is fantastic by the way, and is a resource that LIBS student seldom use, including 
myself. I now have to identify areas of good practice and then speak to Martin Pinnic (I 
messed up the name I'm sorry) about rolling it out to other programme leaders. 

3) AACSB - This is an american business school accreditation and I sit on the panel for it to 
bring forth a student view as a representative. That's pretty much it if I'm honest. I still am 
awaiting further instructions on what I should do next in regards to the preparation for the 
sections that I'm doing. 

4) LIBS College Board - Here I gave a brief summary of what I was up to and then when we 
talked about implementing a longer term time for course reps (instead of a year it would be 
one and a half) that are distance learners, something was discussed at the previous College 
Board. So I really want to go through with it so I can bring it up next time I can. 

5) Extra Miscellaneous things that are too short to be on their own. 5.1) I asked Craig to 
sign me up for a staff newsletter so I can do a similar thing and send it to the reps to tell 
them what LIBS and I are up. 5.2) Attended LIBS Connect, a networking event to represent 
SU (and to network).  

 
Successes from the past month and any Reps Wins  

This section makes me quite depressed for I have no successes.  

Plans for next month  

Keep working on assessment feedback, hold a meeting with my school reps ask them whats 
up and if there is any ways I can support them, AACSB, Newsletter thing and get a report or 
some sort of formal reply from the SU about the distance learners thing to see if we can 
actually extend that so I can present it next Board without looking like a bufoon.  


